
From: Catherine Fuller 

Date: June 1, 2020 at 12:20:07 PM EDT 

To: Brook Katzen  

Subject: food truck approval from BOH 

 

  
  

To Whom it May Concern; 
  

Board of Health Meeting of May 26, 2020: 
  

  
Mr. Brook Katzen, the recent buyer of Island Cove Mini Golf, came before the commissioners to 

request public outdoor seating for a proposed taco truck/stand-alone commercial kitchen, the 

installation of which is pending approval by the Board of Selectman, Martha’s Vineyard 

Commission and the Zoning Board of Appeals.  Mr. Katzen also confirmed that a food 

establishment permit application is pending with Ms. Blake. 

   
Based on Ms. Blake’s recommendation, the commissioners voted to allow public outdoor seating 

for Mr. Katzen’s proposed taco truck.  Their approval is contingent upon Mr. Katzen’s ability to 

obtain approvals from the other Town and Island authorities and comply with Governor Baker’s 

future COVID-19 back-to-work guidelines. 
  

  
Best, 
  
Catie Blake 
Assistant Health Agent 
Town of Tisbury 
508-684-8309 

 


